Prostate Cancer Canada Network Waterloo-Wellington
HopeSpring Cancer Support Centre
16 Andrew Street, Kitchener, Ontario
Minutes
Of

THE FIRST ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING

 January 28, 2014.

The meeting was held in the conference room at the HopeSpring Cancer Support Centre at 16 Andrew, Street in Kitchener.

The meeting was chaired by Glen N. Tolhurst who called the meeting to order at 7:05PM

Attendance was made up by the following members:
Glen N. Tolhurst, Carl Hoffman, James Knowles, Ted Matthews, John Clark, Vic Neglia, Ken Steele, George Wielonda & John Kroezen

Agenda:

Board of Directors:

Glen Tolhurst, Lorraine Prus, Michael Wilson
Prostate Cancer Canada Network Waterloo- Wellington (PCCN W-W) was incorporated in 2012 as a Not for Profit Organization.

Steering Committee:

Glen Tolhurst,  Lorraine Prus, Ken Steele, Vic Neglia & Michael Wilson.

Financial Reports:

The Vice - Chairman presented a full financial report.

Summary:









   2013

Cash







4,884.59

Fixed assets, at cost





1361,70

Accumulated Amortization




133.19









1228.51

Incorporation Costs





231.07









6,344.7

Accounts payable





0.00

Retained surplus





6344.17








6344..17

For complete financial information the official report is available.
Source of income
 The main source of income is derived from Grants and Donation from Pharmaceutical companies and private citizen clubs and organizations.
2013 Major Events 

The Chairman provided a review of all activities in which PCCN W-W participated by having information booths/tables available for the distribution of Prostate Cancer literature handouts.

2014

A busy year has been planned with activities directed at the Prime Target age group. Events planned include”

Motorcycle Ride for Dad
Car show & cruising events
Waterloo Regional International  Airshow

Blues event/festivals

Speakers for 2014

Invitation of interesting speakers will be pursued
Other business

The members present were encouraged to identify other opportunities for distributing literature.

Suggestions put forward were: Approach district High schools,  Masonic Temples in the District, 

Also there is a need to identify local companies who would need to be approached as potential sponsors to increase our source of funding.

Our Chairman is actively pursuing several   Pharmaceutical companies for funding.

It was moved by Ken Steele and seconded by Vic Neglia that the report from 2013 be accepted as presented.  There being no objections, the motion was accepted.

Old business:

Currently PCCN W-W is operating without locally dedicated constitution. On a interim basis the PCCN Toronto chapter constitution is being used as a reference and may be modified and adopted for PCCN W-W.
Also the format on how we would inter-act with local High Schools needs to be defined.

The Chairman thanked everyone for attending the meeting and providing the support for the past year.

The meeting was closed at 8:15PM

John Kroezen

Recording Secretary 
